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COVER PHOTO : 
PAWA President Elizabeth Morrison opening the 2022 PAWA 
members exhibition Framed Unframed at Nyisztor Studio on 
July 2nd. 
Photo: Shana James. 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS: 

Email: admin@pawa.org.au 

Website: www.pawa.org.au 

Post: P O Box 6, Nedlands, WA 6909 

Phone: Elizabeth Morrison, President 0448 087082 

Studio: Tresillian Arts Centre, 21 Tyrell St, Nedlands  
(no post to this address)  
 
Newsletter edited by Elizabeth Morrison. 
Facebook: Elizabeth Morrison, Petra Sara and Penny Hudson. 
Instagram: PAWA Committee. 
Web Page Directory: Cameron Kneen. 
 
 
PAWA Rules of Association are available at www.pawa.org.au. 
        

 
 

 
                                           

 
 

P R I N T M A K E R S ’  

A S S O C I A T I O N  

O F  W E S T E R N  

A U S T R A L I A  

 

PAWA is a not for profit 
organization for printmakers 
in Western Australia.  
 
Our committee is made up 
of PAWA members who 
volunteer their time and 
expertise. 
 

PATRON 

LEON PERICLES 

C O M M I T T E E   

2 021 - 20 22  

 

PRESIDENT 

ELIZABETH MORRISON 

TREASURER 

CAROLINE HARTE 

SECRETARY 

HAYA HAGIT COHEN 

 

GENERAL COMMITTEE 

AILEEN HOATH (MEMBERSHIP 

COORDINATOR) 

PETRA SARA (STUDIO 

COORDINATOR) 

PENNY HUDSON (STUDIO 

COORDINATOR) 

SHELLEY COWPER 

MARA  PELSS 

ELENA RAYNER 

ISAAC HUGGINS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.PAWA.ORG.AU 

mailto:admin@pawa.org.au
http://www.pawa.org.au/
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                                                      ANDREW MC DONALD AT LINTON & KAY 

MANDOON WITH HIS PRINT”THE GUNS OF WADJEMUP” PHOTO: COURTESY ANDREW. 

 

 

      PRESS HIRE: 
Did you know that all members have access to the PAWA studio at the Tresillian Art Centre in 
Nedlands?  Enjoy exclusive use of the studio or get a small group together.  If it’s your first time 
at the studio, you need to have a 10 minute induction on site.  Studio Mentors are available: an 
experienced printmaker from the PAWA committee can assist you with your printmaking in the 
PAWA studio.  
$25 a day or $15 half day 
$35 a day or $25 half day with a mentor 
$100 for block booking of 10 half days. Prepaid and to be used within 6 months of purchase. 
We are offering members the opportunity to make group bookings of the studio at a reduced 
rate. 
$10 per person half day 
$20 per person full day 
All people using our studio must be PAWA members and inducted into how to use the studio. 
To book email Petra at petrasara11@gmail.com or Penny at penny.hudson@gmail.com 

 
SKILL SHARE SATURDAYS: 

        The number of participants at skill share has been limited to 12. 
        We advise you register to ensure your place.         
        The cost per session will increase to $20 per session to cover extra costs PAWA will have to pay         
        to hold these. We are sure there is much more printmaking fun to be had. 
 

DISCOUNTS FOR MEMBERS: 

Art Framers Perth (Claremont) 20%   show your membership card 
Jacksons Drawing Supplies 15%   show your Jacksons card 

        Oxlades Art Supplies 15%   show your membership card 

mailto:petrasara11@gmail.com
https://d.docs.live.net/8a6b8f24181adb91/Documents/Documents/PAWA/Newsletter%20Oct%20Nov%20%202021/penny.hudson@gmail.com
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Housekeeping notes 

 

Hi Printmakers, 

Along with many of you, I have had a very hectic time both personally and professionally which has 

delayed the publication of this newsletter. 

PAWA’s recent members exhibition, our programme of workshops, skills share sessions and 

keeping up with many of the fabulous creative many of you are engaged in is fun but also takes 

time and effort by our team and of course those creating the prints. 

The delay in publication is perhaps beneficial as it allows me to break some important news alluded 

to on the front cover in a timely fashion. 

NEWSFLASH 1. 

Our AGM for 2022 will be held at the end October or early November. We will advise you of the 

date very soon. 

Both Haya Cohen, Secretary and Aileen Hoath, Membership Coordinator have decided not to 

renominate for the Committee in 2023. This will be a huge loss for PAWA as both Haya and Aileen 

have performed very important administrative tasks as well as bringing a creative finesse to our 

exhibitions. We will also miss the assistance of Aileen’s partner Cam Kneen who has been of 

great assistance with our web and other tech advice. 

I wish them both well as they take time to pursue their own creative paths, hopefully we will see 

their work in future exhibitions. 

Very importantly these positions will need to be filled to enable our banking to be done, to allow 

new members to join, to upload documents, to emails members, to sign official documents and 

 much more including planning and managing events, running the web page etc etc. 

Please have a think about how you may be able to help out with some of these tasks, or indeed if 

you would like to nominate for one of the positions. 

We really do need more help from our membership to keep PAWA healthy and growing. 

Please feel free to call me any time if you have any suggestions or can offer any assistance. 
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NEWSFLASH 2. 

PAWA has been advised by the City of Nedlands that our lease at Tresillian Art Centre will not be 

renewed after it expires in June 2023. They wish to use the space PAWA has occupied to develop 

other programmes. 

We are therefore starting to think about the best way to find a new suitable and affordable studio 

space so that we can continue to host our full range of activities. In my dreams there is also a 

gallery space. 

Again, if you have any ideas or know some helpful contacts please be in touch. 

 

Fremantle Arts Centre has confirmed our booking for the entire Moores Building in April/May 2023 

when we plan to hold our PAWA Contemporary Print Media Awards. I am hoping some of you will 

join the team to make this happen. 

Lastly, I would like to congratulate our Patron Leon Pericles on his recent Taming A Tumultuous 

Palette exhibition at Linton & Kay Galleries Subiaco. The show was sold out before it opened. Leon’s 

new paintings were wonderful and his prints clever as always. 

It was a pleasure to be able to attend the opening event. 

 

Leon is now busily preparing for the Margaret River 

Open Studios, which is a feast of creativity I know 

many of you enjoy. 

We must also thank Leon for his ongoing interest 

and support, PAWA is all the richer for it. 

 

 

Until next time, stay well, be creative and have a think about you may be able to share some of 

your skills wIth us as we move forward. 

 

Elizabeth Morrison 

President. 
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   Skill Share Saturdays 

10am to 2pm, PAWA Studio. Places limited to 12, registration required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos:Left:Julie & Brenda Brooks with the reveal. Right:The group discusses technique & results. Photos:Elizabeth 

Morrison. 

Next Skill Shares: Aug 6th & Sep 3rd 

10 AM -2PM 

                 Wear closed shoes and maybe an apron in the studio. 

Cost $20, direct deposit preferred.  Some materials are free with good paper for printing 

available to buy. 

Free tea and coffee, you may wish to bring your own mug.  Bring your own snacks & lunch. 

Held at the PAWA Studio, Tresillian Art Centre, Nedlands. 

. 

Many thanks to Julie Fowell for her excellent presentation in June on 

“Drypoint, etching and printing using fine sheets of plastic.” It was 

thoroughly appreciated by all. 

  Hilda Klap is planning to enlighten us about the art of Pochoir Printing 

and is preparing a session for September, something to look forward to 

indeed. 
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Exhibitions 

Email admin@pawa.org.au to have your exhibition included here. Deadline for the next newsletter is 20th 

August 2022. 

What are you doing this year? Please let us know when you are exhibiting and we can include it in the 
newsletter or email your invite out to our members. 
 
 
 

 

mailto:admin@pawa.org.au
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Artist Opportunities 
Please go to the websites listed for more information on terms and conditions and to confirm closing dates.  
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Thanks to our Sponsors 
 

 

GENERAL: 

Future Engineering (printing press) 

Phone: 08 9470 3540 
Email: info@futureeng.com.au 

http://futureeng.com.au 

 

morrisonart 
Contact: Elizabeth Morrison 
morrisonart@outlook.com 
Phone:  0448 087082 
 
Rosily Vineyards 
Margaret River 
www.rosily.com.au 
 
Talison Lithium 
www.talisonlithium.com.au 

ART SUPPLIES : 

Jacksons Drawing Supplies Pty Ltd 

www.jacksons.com.au 

PAWA members receive a 15% discount 

 
Oxlades Art Supplies 

www.oxlades.com.au 

PAWA members receive a 15% discount 

 
FRAMING: 

Art Framers Gallery (Claremont)  

www.artframers.com.au 

PAWA members receive a 20% discount 

 
 

 

tel:0894703540
mailto:info@futureeng.com.au
http://futureeng.com.au/
https://d.docs.live.net/8a6b8f24181adb91/Pictures/Documents/PAWA/Newsletter%20Dec%20Jan%202020%20-21/morrisonart@outlook.com
http://www.rosily.com.au/
http://www.talisonlithium.com.au/
http://www.jacksons.com.au/
http://www.oxlades.com.au/
http://www.artframers.com.au/

